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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Thailand and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We appreciate the efforts of the Government of Thailand to implement accepted recommendations and voluntary pledges made during the second review. 	Comment by Ann  Kotrikadze: National Report, pg. 2, para. 6-7. 
Georgia commends Thailand for the measures related to the Universal Health Coverage (UHC), including the improvement of women’s access to health-care services.	Comment by Ann  Kotrikadze: National Report, pg. 6, para. 33-38.
	Comment by Ann  Kotrikadze: Compilation on Thailand, pg.6 para. 37.
We also positively note Thailand’s efforts towards addressing trafficking in persons and forced labour and encourage the Government to continue taking steps in this regard.	Comment by Ann  Kotrikadze: National Report, pg. 7, para. 49-50. 
Compilation on Thailand, pg.5 para. 30.



With this in mind, Georgia would like recommend the Government of Thailand: 
· To further implement measures to promote and protect the rights of persons with disabilities;
· To continue measures with the aim of obtaining the A-level status for the National Human Rights Commission of Thailand. 
We wish the delegation of Thailand a very successful UPR.

